o the Future, El Salvador!

DIVISION MEMORANDUM

No. 91 2018
To: All Public Elementary School Heads
From: . CEPE,Ph.D., CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent qm/
Subject: Division Illhstrators Seminar Workshop
Date: March 23, 2018

1. Thisis to inform you that that the Seminar Workshop for the Division Illustrators of
the K to 12 Learning Resource will be on April 10-11, 2018 at the Library Hub.

2. Each school must send 2 illustrators who are computer literate.

3. Participants must bring their own laptop with Adobe Photoshop, extension wire and
a story based on the learning competency of the grade level.

4. Food for the participants will be charged to Division HRTD Fund.

5. For compliance.
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